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The Gold Book 
This week and from the week before the 
holidays our gold book children are:  
 

3D 
Luke  
3G 
Billy 
Ellie 
4I 
Tate 
Ayden 
Michaela 
5T 
Elsie 
 
    

    
    
     

    
   
    
      
 

    
 

 

House Points 
leader this 

week is: 
 

ORCHARD 

6I 
Amy 
Thomas  
Ayala 
Bonnie 
Oliver 
Lauren 
Jacob 
Frankie 
Kai 
6K 
Scarlett 
Dominic  
Charlie K. 
Karim 

 

Tickets are selling fast! 
 

 

 

Dear Fair Field Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 5 had an excellent 3 days at Kingswood this week – they were outstanding ambassadors for 
Fair Field, well done.  Thank you to Mrs Abrahams, Miss S. Gray, Mrs Chotai, Miss R. Gray, Mrs 
Taplin and Miss Hyde for leading such a successful trip.  And thank you to the children for being 
so well behaved, for having ‘can do’ attitudes and for being all round superstars!  
 
This morning some of the school governors did a learning walk around the school and they were 
impressed in every single class with children’s behaviour, the quality of teaching, the high level of 
support provided by the teaching assistants and many other things.  We were very proud of our 
school.   
 
Thank you for all the support you provide the school with.   
 
Have a good weekend.   
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Aharon and Mrs Devlia  
 

 

   
  
  
  



 

Fair Field Superstars  
 

3G Rachele Sofia 

3D Sophia  Luke 

4I Max Jodie 

4C Amelia Jenson 

5T THE WHOLE CLASS 

5F THE WHOLE CLASS 

6I Samuel Jacob 

6K Rory Maya 

Mrs Devlia Bentley (4C) Olivia (3G) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary  
       
5th May  The Circus at Fair Field   All 
7th May  May Bank Holiday – no school All  
14th May  Y6 SATs Week   Y6 
18th May   Royal Wedding Celebrations All  
21st May  Walk to School Week   All  
23rd May  Film Night    All and Y2 
28th May  Half Term     All 
4th June  Children back to school  All  
5th June  Trip to Verulamium Museum  Y3 
5th June  Trip to Hatfield House  Y4 

 
Please note any changes to the diary will be in red for future reference. 

Music Concert 
 
 

 

 

 
       

 
 

 

 

Mrs Street organised a 
fantastic singing concert to 
raise money for the 
Commonwealth hurricane 
victims last Friday night.  
Singers from Fair Field and 
Newberries took part in 
choir, solos, Year 3 and 
joint choir performances.  
They sang beautifully and it 
was great performance 
experience for all of them.  
Well done to all the singers 
and Mrs Street for 
organising such a wonderful 
event.   



 

Year 5 at Kingswood  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

'Dear Diary. Last night I had a 

good sleep and we had a good 

breakfast before heading to 

the terrifying zipwire. At night 

we had a disco and some of 

Maisy's birthday cake.' - Oliver  

'Dear Diary. We woke up in our dorms, got 

dressed and had breakfast. After that we did 

caving and environmental art which I absolutely 

loved. The obstacle course was a challenge but 

it was my favourite. We had lunch in between 

the activities and then after all the activities we 

had dinner.' - Alex  

‘Dear Diary. On Tuesday we woke up, had 

a shower and went for breakfast (yummy!) 

After that we did laser tag, it was dark. 

Then we did fire lighting, it was fun, but 

really hard. Next we did zipwire- it was 

amazing! Then we had a scrumptious 

lunch. After lunch we did problem solving 

and life skills (I loved both.)’ - Alana  
'Dear Diary. When we got to 

Kingswood we got a tour, split 

into groups and straight away 

when into archery. After that 

we did caving which I really 

enjoyed. I didn't get as muddy 

as I expected. Unfortunately, 

we had to go to bed but we 

had a Davis Walliams 

recording of a book to get us 

to sleep. Phew!' - Barney  

Have a lovely weekend from all the staff of Fair Field Junior School. 
 


